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District News 

 

Family First/Cardinal Connection 

Family First and Cardinal Connection partnered with Livingston Hospital and Healthcare 

services, inc. to bring community physicals. Several kids and adults received free 

physical exams and mental wellness screenings. Upcoming, we have “Wet n Wild 

Wednesdays” at Venture River in July. Bus transportation is available for incoming 6th 

grade through high school students. We also have several family discount cards 

available. If you would like more information, contact Cardinal Connection or Family 

First. 

 

South Livingston 

We are thankful for the bicycle donations provided by local masonic lodges that are typically 
rewarded to students with perfect attendance. However, with Covid changing how the 
district looked at attendance, SLES chose to give those bikes out to one student in each 
grade level who showed the most overall academic growth through the year. Students who 
were awarded bikes were: 
K: Kyndal Bynum  
1st: Tuff O'Brien 
2nd: Jackson Massey 
3rd: Aaron Maxfield 
4th: Payton Darnell 
5th: Daylan Clevenger. 
 
 
 
**A bicycle was also awarded to 5th grader Nathan Downs for being the SLES student with 
the most Accelerated Reader points this school year. 

 
 

Mrs. Lorie Stephenson's 2nd Grade class worked 
hard this year in Reading. In fact, they worked double 
time!  Every student in her class made 200% of their 
AR reading goal!  Those students got the chance to 
celebrate with cake!  Mrs. Stephenson is VERY 
proud of her students and their success!! 
  

 



After serving for 15 years as the Library Media Specialist at SLES (on 
top of years serving kids in other states), Mrs. Teri Walker is retiring. 
Mrs. Walker will be missed greatly. However, we look forward to her 
returning to our building as a substitute teacher for as long as she’s 
willing. One thing’s for sure:  No One Rocks Cat Ears like Teri Walker! 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
After serving the Livingston County School District for 21 years and 
spending the last six at SLES, our Cafeteria Manager, Cecilia Tabor is 
calling it a career. Affectionately known by many as “C”, her firm but 
fair demeanor, wry smile, and love for the kids will certainly be missed.  

 
 
SLES is proud to announce the hiring of 
Mrs. Kayla Hatcher as its new Library Media Specialist. Mrs. 
Hatcher has been teaching for seven years and has experience 
teaching primary and intermediate grade levels. She received 
her Bachelor’s and Master’s degrees from Western Kentucky 
University. From WKU, she also earned a Rank 1 in libraries, 
informatics, and technology in education with a technology 
endorsement. This past school year she served as a digital 

learning coach at Ballard County Elementary School.  Mrs. Hatcher is excited to share her 
love of technology with the teachers and students at SLES. Her love of books, reading, and 
lifelong learning began when she was a child, and she cannot wait to pass that love on to 
the students of SLES. In her free time, Mrs. Hatcher plays quite a bit of tennis, spends lots 
of time with family and friends, and reads as much as she can!  
 
Mustang Academy Summer School was a success at SLES. Our 
staff served about 35 students per day over the three week period. 
The smaller class sizes were key in allowing our teachers to zero in 
on reinforcing skills with those kids who needed more focused 
attention. We saw several students level up in Lexia or Dreambox 

over this time. The kids also enjoyed the 
meals our food service staff put in hard work 

to prepare for them. 
 
 

 

 

 



LCMS 

On Thursday, May 20th Livingston Co. Middle School celebrated the 2021 eighth grade 
class with a promotion and awards day. Congratulations to all who participated! 
 
Congratulations to the LCMS softball players for advancing to the 2nd Region Softball 
Tournament. LCMS varsity softball players are: Emersyn Ramage, Hadley Hargrove, 
Nevaeh Grimm, Mikaela Holman, Aubrey Leahy, Olivia Gunder, and Serenity Owens. 

 

LCHS  

The Cardinals did an amazing job playing in the 
regional tournament.  They fell short to 
Madisonville-North Hopkins but have shown 
amazing grit this season.  Congrats girls on a 
job well done. 

We would like to congratulate Victoria Joiner on 
being named to the 2nd Region Softball team.  
Tori has worked very hard, and it shows. 

 
A huge shout out to the LCHS Track team.  They completed in 
regionals with the following placements: 

4x800: 2nd place-Carson Kitchens, Jack Thomasson, Machi 
Davidson, Robert Schmitt 

Long jump 13.6: 6th place-Jansen Freeman 

110 hurdles: 5th place-Ryder Watson 

Girls 4x200: 5th place-Jansen Freeman, Bella Freeman, Sophie 
Michonski, Lexi Waters 

Boys 4x200: 6th place-Talon Sanchez, Aiden Morgan, Robert Schmitt, Jack Thomasson 

1600M: 2nd place-Carson Kitchens, 6th place- Robert Schmitt 

Girls 4x100: 6th place-Jansen Freeman, Sophie Michonski, Lexi Waters, Angel 
Michonski 

800M: 2nd place-Carson Kitchens 

3200: 1st place-Carson Kitchens Champion 

A job well done to these guys who finished at state setting a new 
school record.  They finished 10th in the class 1A. 

 

The boy’s basketball team participated in a 

three day camp at Bethel university.  They finished camp with a 

record of 7-2. Varsity (5-1) and JV (2-1).  We look forward to 

watching them play this season.   



Congratulations to Ms. Greta Ramage on her retirement from LCHS.  She 

will be missed.  We wish her the best of luck. 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our graduating class of 2021.  We couldn’t be more proud of all their 

hard work. 


